
State of Florida 

DATE: March 17,2010 

TO: 

FROM: 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Charles W. Murphy, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel ? 

RE: Document No. 00839-10 in Docket No. 080631-TP 

By Order No PSC-10-0023-CFO-TP (“Order”), issued on January 11, 2010, the Florida Public 
Service Commission (“Commission”) granted in part and denied in part AT&T’s (“Company”) 
Request for Confidential Classification of Document No. 11 5 17-09, which is a hearing exhibit 
that AT&T prefiled in this Docket. In the Order, the Commission directed AT&T to refile its 
hearing exhibit redacting only the information on page 1, line 3 that had been granted 
confidential classification. 

In accordance with this direction, on February 5 ,  2010, AT&T refiled its hearing exhibit, 
redacting only the information granted confidential classification. The Company also filed an 
unredacted copy (Document No. 00839-10) highlighting the information granted confidential 
classification. Accompanying the refiled documents is an Amended Request for Confidential 
Classification. 

Because the Commission has already granted confidential classification to the information that 
has been refiled by AT&T, it is my recommendation that Document No. 00839-10 is directly 
linked to Order No PSC-10-0023-CFO-TP, and no further action is required. 


